
 
 
Information Request 02958 
 
Please find Devon County Council’s response below in bold text. 
 
Request 
 

Please provide me with a copy of the DCC Asbestos Risk Assesssment Plan 
aka Asbestos Management Plan for the 6 PFI schools and for the last 2 years 
of the OLD schools Buildings. 
 
Devon County Council’s response 
 
I consider that this request is Manifestly Unreasonable under Regulation 
12(4)(b) of the Environmental Information Regulations, and therefore the 
Council is not obliged to comply with this request. 
 
For clarity, I consider that this request is ‘health and safety’ related and 
the Council’s reasons for refusing requests of this nature have been 
explained to you in previous correspondence, and most recently in my 
letter of 1st August 2012. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you wish to speak with someone regarding the above request, please 
contact the Freedom of Information team on 01392 384678 or email 
foioffice@devon.gov.uk 


